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Hello family. New MatchNet Podcast episode. Orientation for 
married intergenerational couples. The Family Project. 
Cultivating divergent thinking. Local Sunday Service 
livestreams.  

   

 

   

listen 
   

Are You Overcomplicating Things? 
God Made Life Simple (Travel Vlog) 

   

    



 

 

Benjy shares about the beauty of living a simple life and the power of trusting God, 

yourself, and the path you're on. 

MatchNet Podcast is also available on your favorite Podcast players: Spotify, Apple 

Podcasts, Google Podcasts, Stitcher. 

   

listen now 

 

   

 

   

events 
   

Orientation Invitation for Married 
Intergenerational Couples 

   

    

    

As we are preparing for the upcoming Cosmic Blessing on May 7th, we would like 

to invite all married intergenerational couples who may be interested in receiving 

the Cosmic Marriage Blessing to an orientation meeting. 

This meeting is for the couples in which one of the partners was born into the 

Unification Movement but the other partner was not. We would like to give them 

the opportunity to learn about Father and Mother Moon and what the value of the 

Cosmic Marriage Blessing is. We hope to introduce them to the steps they would 

need to take to receive the Blessing and answer any questions. 

This meeting is specifically for the couples, but parents, pastors, and others may 

join too. After a presentation by Mrs. Yun-A Johnson, we will have separate Q&A 

sessions for the couples and those who are interested in supporting them on this 

journey. 



 

 

When: Saturday, March 25th at 8:30 PM EDT (repeat session on Saturday, April 1st 

at 8:30 PM EDT) 

Where: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87450008929 

   

zoom link 

 

   

 

   

what's new? 
   

The Family Project 
   

    

    

New theme and activities coming in April! 

The Family Project is here to help you make 2023 a meaningful year for your family 

with curated intentional activities that will encourage connection and growth. 

How it works 

• Each month consists of weekly activities that you can download on the 

website or receive via email 

• Fit the activities to your lifestyle - do it at your own pace and in your own 

creative way 

• If you ever need to skip an activity, no problem! You know your family best 

   

find out more  

 

   

 

   



 

 

food for thought 
   

Cultivating Divergent Thinking 
   

    

    

A student visited a famous Zen master and asked for guidance about living a life 

centered on Buddhism. The master began to discuss several topics: emptiness, 

mindfulness and meditation. But the student interrupted the master, saying, “Oh, I 

already know that.” Then the master invited the student to have some tea. He 

began pouring the tea into a teacup, filling it to the brim, spilling tea over the sides 

of the cup and onto the table. The student exclaimed, “Stop! You can’t pour tea 

into a full cup" to which the master replied, “Exactly, return to me when your cup is 

empty.” 

Read more 

   

 

   

connect 
   

Local Sunday Service Livestreams 
Stay connected by tuning into one of our livestreamed Sunday 
Services across the nation! Find a service 

   

 

   

Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to The Newsletter. 
   

 

   

 

   


